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Dear Parents, 

Christmas Productions 

We hope that you will enjoy the Children’s Christmas Productions. We will be having a collection bucket at 

the end of the performances; if you have any loose change please bring it along to throw in the bucket.  We 

would like to purchase some new books for the classrooms and we will be donating half the proceeds to the 

food bank to help families over the Christmas period.   

Christmas Dinner 

School will be having Christmas dinner on the last day of term, Friday 16th December. The menu will be 

circulated on ParentMail today - Please book with Love Food by Wednesday 7th December. 

KS2 Gymnastics Competition 

After working hard to learn routines for the last few weeks, some of our KS2 children took part in a 

gymnastics competition. Both our Year 3/4 and 5/6 teams did brilliantly by finishing second – well done! 

 https://www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.uk/gallery/?pid=19&gcatid=1&albumid=141 

Playground Reading 

Our fabulous school councillors had the great idea for creating a reading bench in the playground where 
children can come at playtimes to sit and read quietly. Thank you to all the children who made posters 
promoting the bench, these are now on show in all of the classes. Miss Baker, School council lead 
 

https://www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.uk/gallery/?pid=19&gcatid=1&albumid=142 

Cost of Living 

With the cost of living rising we thought that you may find the links helpful from North Northants. 

Cost of living | North Northamptonshire Council (northnorthants.gov.uk) 

  
• Directory of warm spaces     

Warm spaces | North Northamptonshire Council (northnorthants.gov.uk) 
• Directory of food banks and meals for those in need  

Food banks and meals | North Northamptonshire Council (northnorthants.gov.uk) 
  
School Vacancies 

We currently have a vacancy for a Cleaner, Monday to Friday 15.30 – 17.00. If you are interested or know 

someone who may be interested in either or both of these roles, please email 

bursar@broughtonprimary.northants-ecl.gov.uk  
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Term Break School Closes Back to School 

Christmas  Friday 16th December 2.00pm Wednesday 4th January 2023 

February Half Term Friday 10th February 3.15/20 Monday 20th February 2023 

Easter  Friday 31st March 2.00pm Monday 17th April 2023 

May Half Term  Friday 26th May 3.15/20 Tuesday 6th June 2023 

Summer Friday 21st July 2.00pm  Wednesday 6th September 2023 

 
 

Enjoy the weekend,   

 

Claire Shortt  

Headteacher 


